GHS Announcements
Wednesday, February 8, 2017

MISC

Congratulations to the following Iowa and Midwest Scholastic Art & Writing Awards Winners.  All Gold Key winning works move on to be juried at the national level.
Gold Key: Photography
Danica Nolton   New Vermeer
Silver Key: Photography
Chole Baumann   Numb Memories
Kayli Mackin  Blissful Babe
Kayli Mackin Prominence
Danica Nolton Implicit Silence
Honorable Mention: Photography
Chloe Baumann  Happy Feet
Chole Baumann  Kisses
Karsen Innis Color of Healing
Danica Nolton Natural Beauty
Gold Key: Poetry
Emma Harrington  Heuristic Heart, Mesoscale Convective System, Can I Paint, HEY U
Gold Key American Voices Nominee for Poetry
Emma Harrington  Bernadine Ophelia, To Earth, Mother Ocean, Passion Song
Emma Harrington  Blindly, 12:47 am, Overflow
Silver Key: Poetry
Emma Harrington  Mercury, MRI, Cycle
 
Don't miss your LAST CHANCE to see all of the 2017 Large Group speech events that advanced to state!! Make plans to bring your Valentine to Large Group speech showcase this Saturday night, February 11, starting at 6:30 pm in the GHS auditorium. Only $5 per person or the bargain rate of $20 for a family of 4. Hope to see you there!!

ATHLETICS 

JV boys basketball lost to Indianola 43-35.  Nick Popp with 12 pts.
Score from last night’s Varsity boys basketball: Grinnell 75 and Indianola 54. 

Congrats to the 9GBB team on their 51-42 win over Indianola last night!
Boys & Girls Track and Field: If you missed the boys or girls track meetings and are still interested in going out this spring, please email or stop by and see Coach Faulkner before the end of the week. 

Reminder: Online clothing store orders for both the boys and girls T&F teams are due TODAY!! 

There will be a HS Boys soccer meeting for anyone interested in playing soccer this spring on Monday, Feb. 13th at 3:30 pm in the cafeteria. 
COUNSELING OFFICE

​
CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

Congratulations to Kevin Werner for making the District FFA Officer Ballot!  And congrats to Caleb Heinselman, Addie Fenner and Taylor Spencer for achieving their Iowa Degree-State FFA Degree!
Come join the Art Club in making Valentine's cards during e2 this Thursday and Friday in Mrs. Ahrens room! Make a card just in time for Valentine's Day!
Film Club will be meeting Monday, Feb. 13. The film of the week will be Fury. All students under seventeen must have parent permission as the film is rated R. Permission forms can be found in Room 14. 
The Outdoor Program has rescheduled the Winter Survival Camp Out for February 25-26.  If you are interested in learning new skills, sleeping in own shelters and being under the stars, this is the place to be.  Also, first aid certification will be offered on Friday, February 24 at no cost.  If you are interested in one or both, sign up at Ms. Meyer's room (60) and pick up the necessary forms.  Deadline for both activities will be Tuesday, February 21st.  
The Outdoor Program is putting a team together for "Take Away Hunger" on February 12, 1:45-2:30.  The activity involves packaging meals that will be delivered around the United States and the world where needed.  If you are interested in being part of the team, please see Ms. Meyer in room 60.  
